
 

www.Michigan.gov/sos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary of State Ruth Johnson 

cordially invites you 

to a news conference to promote May as 

Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month 

at 

ABC Harley-Davidson 
 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

10:30 a.m. 

4405 Highland Rd. (M-59) 

Waterford Twp., MI 48328 

 

 

Weather permitting: At 9:30 a.m. Secretary Johnson and other motorcyclists will 

ride from the Detroit Iron Cycles, 10325 Highland Rd., White Lake, to 

ABC Harley-Davidson. 
 

 


